Association For Home
Healthcare and Hospice

The Nebraska Association for Home Healthcare and Hospice supports home care, home health and
hospice providers across the state:

By advocating for access to healthcare services and support for patients in the comfort and safety of
their homes.

By helping our members increase their profitability through recoupment of reimbursement and ongoing
advocacy to adjust reimbursement rates to levels that address actual costs of care and service delivery.

By providing education that helps our members increase their patient referrals.
By providing education that helps our members recruit and retain staff and caregivers.

By providing our members with a true competitive advantage in today’s marketplace through access to,
and interpretation of, the latest regulatory and other compliance issues impacting the industry. This
helps ensure compliance with regulations, which impacts agency and company costs.

By advocating for reduced administrative burden resulting from authorization, claims and payment
issues so that our members can spend more of their time caring for and serving their patients and
clients.

By providing our members with the coaching, tools and information they need to build effective
relationships with federal and state lawmakers and other stakeholders.

By advocating for policy, laws, regulations and practices that reduce administrative burden for our
members, and allow them to focus their expertise, passion and time on serving and caring for their
clients and patients.

We have dedicated staff advocating and supporting our members daily.



